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Taking feedback from students is an important aspect of Newgen Digital Discovery Paath-
shaala (NDDP). It helps us understand the needs and expectations of our students while 
ensuring their holistic development. Not only that, the approach also helps us in improving 
content across all our projects. 

Post pandemic, when the schools reopened we tried engaging students through both online 
and offline NDDP sessions. We eventually started getting monthly feedback from regular 
school-going students. They proactively gave feedback on their progress, interests, and 
likings, and the impact of our activities, including life skills and personality development 
sessions.
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“I truly liked the life skill and personality development sessions as those sessions gave 
me an opportunity to share my personal problems and instilled in me the confidence to 
not just seek, but get a solution instantly.”- 

Divya Sinha, Class X-D

“As first-term exams are approaching, I would like to attend online NDDP repeat sessions. 
These sessions make it easier for me to be thorough with the chapters.”

The NDDP sessions are highly interesting, 
interactive, and candid. The facilitators 
have adopted unique methods of teaching 
that keeps us motivated and engaged.”

Sushma Class X-D

Afreen Class X-A

“I was disappointed when I scored just 35 
percent in math. However, after receiving 
the device, I steadily improved. It has been 
possible only because I could easily learn 
and look for solutions online. Recently, I 
scored 60 percent in the subject and now I 
look forward to improving further and 
being the best version of myself.”

Shalu Class X-D

Given here are some snippets of the valuable feedback we received 
from our students:


